
Request for Approval: Warrior Softball Scoreboard Upgrade

Project Overview: This project involves the installation of a new 
"Waunakee Warriors" sign (8’ wide x 8’ tall) above the existing softball 
scoreboard at the Waunakee middle school softball field. (Screenshot 
below)

The addition aims to enhance school spirit and foster a stronger sense of 
community support for the softball team and the Waunakee Warriors 
softball program as a whole. The sign will be designed to be highly visible 
from various points around the field, ensuring that it serves as a prominent, 
positive symbol of the team's identity. It will look similar to the existing sign 
at the airport softball field.
 

Timeline: March 30, 2025

Approval Requested: I kindly request your approval to proceed with the 
outlined scoreboard upgrades, which will be generously donated from 
Suttle-Straus. Waunakee School will need to install the sign to the 
scoreboard.

Submitted by: Christine Gruetzmacher
Date: 3/5/25

Approved by: 



Date:


